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the Rosebush section, as a new stone will be used to inscribe the 
names of any loved ones who will be buried there. We ask that you 
try to keep our Memorial Garden as tidy and presentable as possi-
ble. Many thanks for your understanding, and for your ongoing sup-
port in making sure that our Memorial Garden is a beautiful, prayer-
ful, and respectful place to visit and remember our loved ones. 
 

PARISH LOTTERY 
Our Lottery draw took place on Friday 16th September, with a prize 
jackpot of £526. The winning numbers were: 01, 03, 09, 12, 13, and 
15. There were no winners. The £10 prize went to ticket number 
7373. The next draw will take place on Friday 23rd September, with 
an estimated jackpot of £626. Many thanks for your support. 
 

WALSINGHAM PILGRIMAGE 
Final payments for our Parish Pilgrimage to Walsingham are now 
due in. Due to unseen circumstances, some people have had to step 
down, so a couple of places are now available. Please contact Ron-
nie Cook for information on the places, or to sort out payment on: 
0151 475 0284. Many thanks. 
 

CONFIRMATIONS IN 2023 
Registration for Confirmations for those  in Year 8 (or young adults 
who are older) will open on Monday 16th January 2023, and will 
close on Monday 6th March 2023. The registration website will be 
advertised closer to the time. You must be registered in order to re-
ceive both the preparation, and the sacrament of Confirmation. 
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Sunday 18th September 
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

The Parishes of  

Saint Oswald and Saint Sebastian 
 

Parish Clergy 
Fr. Liam Collister 
Dcn. John Power 

 
Parish Office 

Saint Oswald’s Presbytery; St. Oswald Street;  
Old Swan; Liverpool; L13 5SB 

Tel: 0151 228 3327 
 

Office hours 
Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 

9:00am — 3:30pm.  
The office and presbytery are closed on Wednesdays 

 
Facebook: The Parishes of Saint Oswald and Saint Sebastian 

Email: stosts@rcaol.org.uk 
Webpage: www.stoandsts.co.uk 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/317391874260/
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Sat 17 10:00 Rosary — StO 
  15:30 Exposition — StO 
  15:45 Confessions — StO 
  16:30 Margaret (RIP) — StO 
  18:30 Ukrainian Rite Mass 
Sun 18 09:30 Stuart Boyd (RIP) — StO 
  11:00 Parishioners — StS 
  13:00 Baptism’s — StO 
Mon 19   No Mass/Service 
Tues 20 10:00 Michael and Mary Kirrane (RIP) — StO 
Wed 21   No Mass/Service 
Thurs 22 10:00 Funeral Mass: Eileen McCauley — StO 
Fri 23 10:00 Sheila Bewley (RIP) — StO 
Sat 24 10:00 Rosary — StO 
  15:30 Exposition — StO 
  15:45 Confessions — StO 
  16:30 Parishioners — StO 
  18:30 Ukrainian Rite Mass 
Sun 25 09:30 Terry Dunn (RIP) — StO 
  11:00 Pat Roscoe (RIP) — StS 
  13:00 Baptism’s — StO 
 

Key 
 StO — Saint Oswald’s Church 

StS — Saint Sebastian’s School Hall 
 

PARISH OFFICE  
The Office will be closed on Monday 19th September, as well as 

our usual Wednesday. 
 

LATELY DEAD 
We pray for all who have died recently, including: 

Eileen McCauley, Michael Burns, James Georgeson,  
Maureen Turner 

and those whose anniversaries occur about this time. May they rest 
in peace. Amen. 
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PARISH PRAYER LIST 

Please pray for all who have asked for prayers, including: 
Joe Keaveney, Padraig Egan, Ann Tyrrell, Mary & John Murphy, 

Jarleth Conway, Kathleen Conway, Kathy Hagen, Maura & Dougie, 
Wally & Kath, Eibhlin & Derek, Sadbh; Ide & Maurice, Lornagh, 

Thomas, Lily, Tom Ōg & baby, Anthony Brosman, Religious Voca-
tions, Fr. Tom Gagie, Fr. Bernard Jackson, Fr. John Poland, James 
Toohey, Monica Bellew, Ann O’Gorman, Doreen Collins, Pauline 
Murphy, Asham Yadi, Marie McGarry, Rachel Wilcock, Mary Ed-

wards, Susan Walton,  Stephen Parkinson, Jade Wilson, Bob & 
Brenda Wike, Daniel, Mary Carroll, Rosemary & John Harman 

If you have any names you wish place on the prayer list, please 
inform the office. God bless. 

  
PARISH PRAYER LAMPS 

Blue Lamps 
1. Religious Vocations 
2. Christopher Owens 

White Lamps 
1. Parishioners 

2. Holy Fathers Prayer Intentions 
If you have any intentions for either our Prayer List or Prayer 

Lamps, please contact the Parish Office. Parish Prayer Lamps may 
be lit for any intention, and we ask for a donation of £5 per Lamp. 

 
SAINT OSWALD’S MEMORIAL GARDEN 

Our Memorial Garden is starting to look shabby and cluttered, due 
to the many old and faded flowers and ornaments that have been 
left. During September, the whole Memorial Garden area will be 
cleared of any old flowers or items that are dead, faded, or left in an 
unkept state (including any plastic items left on graves). This will 
be to prepare for a new Rosebush section of the garden, which is to 
be installed soon. 

Please note: 
Once the garden has been cleared, no plastic items will be allowed, 
especially as we try to cut down on the amount of plastic that we 
use, and once installed, no memorials at all will be allowed within 


